
CONTINGENT APPLICATION STATEMENT 
 

 
 
As discussed in the attached Engineering Exhibit, Mars Hill Broadcasting 
proposes relocation of its translator W270BX to the Pinnacle Hill antenna farm 
immediately south of the City of Rochester, NY.  Translator W300DG would then 
move from Hilton, NY to the present W270BX site, where it would use the 
existing antenna and act as a replacement service to Greece, NY and adjacent 
communities. 


